
From:
To: Laura Friend
Subject: FW: Recap of building construction
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 1:07:54 PM

Hi Laura,
 
Please see the attached notes from Arie to be submitted for the Board Review.
 
Regards,
Cody
 

From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk < > 
Sent: April 8, 2021 12:10 PM
To: 
Subject: Fw: Recap of building construction
 
Hi Cody,
 
Attached is an email I sent to Karl Ivarson in May 2019 just giving him an explanation of how
things have gone. 
 
With this email, I also want to bring up an error on our RFR document we submitted to the
NRCB. Under the section "Impartial judgement by the NRCB officer", there is some conflicting
information that needs clarification. The date Adria said the permit would be finished up is
Nov 14.  And I would like to omit the last sentence of the first paragraph. This was missed
when looking things over before sending it in. 
 
As well, the email I sent to Karl also shows again how the events evolved around the placing of
the RCC and building of the weaning shelter.
 
Thanks,
Arie  
 

From: Karl Ivarson <Karl.Ivarson@nrcb.ca>
Sent: May 13, 2020 8:26 AM
To: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk < >
Subject: RE: Recap of building construction
 
Thanks Arie

Karl Ivarson
Inspector, NRCB,

mailto:Karl.Ivarson@nrcb.ca


Email: karl.ivarson@nrcb.ca
Cell (403) 331-8952

-----Original Message-----
From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk [  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 4:58 PM
To: Karl Ivarson <Karl.Ivarson@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Recap of building construction 

Hello Karl,
I thought it might be worth while sending you a email with the summary of what we talked about
this afternoon.
After sending in my part 2, I was given the date by Adria that Nov14 the permit would be done. 
No construction was done prior to this date. RCC was placed Nov14 according to NRCB specs. Adria
then via phone told me that the permit wasn't quite done yet, it would be another 2 weeks. After
those 2 were almost past, I was told it would be done before Christmas. We started with building the
covered shelter beginning of December, still ensuring that the RCC was covered properly. Then I
received a phone call that Adria missed a deadline to send the permit it, so that it wouldn't be done
before Christmas anymore. She told it would go through the review process during the break, and
that she would hand the permit to me Jan 2. 
Beginning of January, we moved the first calves into the weaning shelter. Then in February we
started putting animals in the corrals. All the while the RCC was covered in a generous layer of straw
with some manure spread on top to keep the straw from blowing away. 
We then heard from Adria the permit would still take more time. 
Then for several months i called almost every other week, and emailed almost every other week to
see if there was progress, but Adria never returned my calls and never replied to most of the emails. 
About a 4-5 weeks ago I emailed Adria and kinda explained how I was a little disappointed with how
things were going. She emailed back she would lay all other permits aside and work on mine till it
was done. 
Things have kinda changed over the last week or 2, hopefully we can get things sorted out and that
the process may continue on. 

Thanks 
Arie

Sent from Sonim XP7
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